
Please support us where possible. Please donate online through our yellow donate button at the bottom of our website (by card or 
paypal). There is also an option to set up a monthly standing order. Alternatively, our bank details are St Thomas More Church, 
NatWest, account 44136757, sort code 60-23-19 or we have contactless card/phone readers in the church.   

ST THOMAS MORE CHURCH 

380 Lordship Lane, SE22 8ND 
Tel: 020 8693 5070 Email: dulwich@rcaos.org.uk Website: www.stthomasmorechurch.co.uk 

 

 

   Fr Bartłomiej Dudek (Parish Priest)           Fr Joseph Gulliford (Assistant Priest) 
 

PARISH DIARY AND MASS INTENTIONS 
Parish activities are in italic  
Masses are held at the remaining times 
 

Sun 14 April – Third Sunday of Easter 
08.30 People of the parish 
10.00 Rodger Hayes RIP 
11.15 Parish tea and coffee in JPC 
12.00 Former and current priests and parishioners  
 of St Thomas More Church 
17.30 Aldo Ventillari 
 

Mon 15 April 
09.30 Kathleen Gleeson RIP 
14.00 John Paul Association meeting in the JPC 
 

Tue 16 April (St Bernadette) 
09.30 Mary Gallagher RIP 
 

Wed 17 April (St Stephen Harding) 
09.30 Caroline Keenaghan RIP 
19.00 Adoration and Confessions 

 Thu 18 April   
09.30 Dr Peter Rodrigues RIP  
19.30 Charismatic prayer time in JPC  
 

Fri 19 April (St Alphege and St Henry Walpole) 
09.30 Mary Gallagher RIP 
  

Sat 20 April 
08.30 Adoration and Confessions 
09.30 Derek Brown RIP 
17.00 Confessions 
17.30 Martin Burgon RIP 
 

Sun 21 April – Fourth Sunday of Easter 
Good Shepherd Sunday 
08.30 People of the parish 
10.00 Manuel Joaquim and Cidalia Correia RIP 
11.15 Parish tea and coffee in JPC 
12.00 Former and current priests and parishioners  
 of St Thomas More Church 
17.30 Mary Agatha Montor RIP 

 

Second collection on 20/21 April we will celebrate 
Good Shepherd and Vocations Sunday. The second 
collection on these days will be for the Priest Training 
Fund to support the Diocese to offer ecclesiastical 
education and formation to a man who wishes to 
become a priest or permanent deacon.  It also supports 
certain forms of ongoing formation of the clergy. As an 
example, it costs £30k per year for 6 years to sponsor 
each seminarian and the Diocese are grateful for your 
invaluable support so that it can faithfully serve God and 
the people of Southwark. With your cash or check 
donations please use the Priest Training Fund envelopes 
available at the back of church. 
 

March collection was ££9,702.38, out of which: 
o Standing orders: £3,664.50 
o Weekly cash collection, £3,642.23 
o Weekly Gift Aid envelopes: £1,069.96 
o SumUp cashless collection: £1,325.69 

Second collections raised £717.56 for Poor Parishes, 
£613.89 for Church Flowers, £770.71 for Holy Places and 
£7,646.60 for Easter Offering. Thank you for your 
generous support on all of collections. 
 

King’s College Hospital Catholic chaplaincy can be 
contacted at kch-tr.chaplains@nhs.net or 020 3299 
3522. Please, use these details in any adequate need. 
 

 

Save the date for Parish Picnic: we will be holding a 
parish picnic on Sunday 9 June in the parish gardens 
that will start after the 12.00 Mass. All are welcome and 
please put the date in your diaries. Please also email the 
parish office if you could help in anyway. Thank you!  
 

Youth group in JPC: following an Easter break, the youth 
group will resume their meetings from Friday 26 April at 
19.00 in the John Paul Centre. Please see the parish 
website for more details. 
 

John Paul Association: following an Easter break, the 
JPA will resume their meetings from Monday 15 April at 
14.00 in the John Paul Centre.  
 

Fr Joseph's 11 song new album, 'Seek You First', 
(already available on online platforms) is also now 
available on CD. Please feel free to take one from the 
back of the church. If you would like to give a donation 
to contribute to the production costs please feel free to 
hand this personally to Fr Joseph or post in through the 
letterbox of the priests’ house door. 
 

CCTV in operation: Following the advice of the fire and 
safety report we have installed in our church the CCTV 
system that is in operation 24/7. Having this in place we 
are working towards keeping the church open daily for 
private prayer. More details will be announced soon. 
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